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Tate, Michele

From: John Wasserman [john@johnwasserman.com] £.H!i JAII I 3 AM II

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2009 3:51 PM

To: EP, RegComments " ' ^ ^HrK ' ^ ! ^ "^^ ! !
Subject: proposed changes to Chapter 95, Wastewater Treatment RecjUiremenfe:"

We need safe drinking water! DEPDs proposal will go a long way towards ensuring that
our drinking water supplies will not have unsafe levels of total dissolved solids (TDS).
PEP should not weaken their proposed discharge standard for TDS.

John Wasserman
3607 Tamarack Rd.
Renovo,PA 17764

12/30/2009


